
 

THE WOMEN’S FACULTY CLUB IS NOW 100 YEARS OLD 

CELEBRATE OUR CENTENNIAL 

GIVE BIG TO THE BIG GIVE ON MARCH 14 

The Women’s Faculty Club was founded in 1919 by women faculty 

members who were the first of whatever they did on campus. Their 

vision was to create a space in which they could flourish.  

Today, that vision extends to the entire Berkeley campus. All faculty, 

staff, Departments and alums may become members, enjoying   

delicious food at lunch, hosting special events, providing hotel rooms for 

their guests and visitors. And, the Club’s series of musical offerings and 

academic speakers and panels are open to the entire community. 

We are celebrating the Club’s Centennial with special Centennial Events 

about women leaders on campus, the women’s suffrage movement, 

pioneering women faculty, and women’s contributions to the culture of 

the 1920’s. 

But the Club faces a serious challenge. The almost 100 year old building 

requires significant (and expensive) extension of our event space, repair, 

restoration and maintenance. The Club’s first major fundraising drive - 

The Next Century Campaign, with a goal of one million dollars - was 

launched in 2016 to raise funds for our building. In just 3 years we have 

raised $750,000 in gifts and pledges. These funds have been spent on the 

creation of a concrete patio for special events, an ADA compliant 

pathway and lighting for members and guests, ADA compliant 

restrooms, reupholstering for the Board Room and the Lounge, and 

myriad repairs in the building. There is more to be done, including a 

much needed replacement of our roof. 

Please celebrate the Centennial of your Club by making a generous 

contribution to our Next Century Campaign. 

      GIVE BIG TO THE BIG GIVE  


